
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Council Meeting 
 

27 February 2014 
 

 
Revised Recommendation: 
 

The Mayor be recommended: 
 
2.1 should the received bid not meet the mandatory procurement 

requirements, the Director of Children’s Services be authorised to consult 
on the proposed closure of The Nest Nursery, Brixham.  The consultation 
would propose that the Nursery closes on the 31 August 2014. 

Agenda Item 13, The Future of the Nest Nursery, Brixham – 
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